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Tuesday 28th September 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
I am writing to inform you of a staffing change that will take effect after Christmas. 
 
Following a successful day of interviews last week, I am pleased to announce that Mrs Sarah Salt has 
been appointed as our new Deputy Headteacher and will begin her new role in January 2022.  
 
This does mean that, from January 2022, Mrs Salt will no longer teach Goldfinch Class. Over the coming 
weeks we will be carrying out a recruitment process to appoint a new teacher to work alongside Mrs 
Hatt in Goldfinch Class and we will provide you with details in due course.  
 
Mrs Salt, Mrs Hatt and the new class teacher will work closely together during the transition, to ensure 
consistency of provision for the children in Goldfinch Class. 
 
I am sure that you will join with me in congratulating Mrs Salt and wishing her all the very best with her 
new role. 
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Best wishes 
 
 
Mrs S Svenson 
Headteacher 


